
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Many thanks for all for your understanding with the “snow day”. We appreciate that sudden school 

closures cause issues for working parents. 

Last week of term- diary of events 

Wednesday 13 December 

Christmas will arrive in KSSS!!!! Students will spend the morning in tutor groups getting ready for 

Christmas. This is also Christmas jumper day so students can wear festive clothes /Christmas 

jumpers to get into the Christmas spirit!!! 

Christmas lunch will be served to all staff and students at 12. The menu is a traditional Christmas 

meal with all the trimmings. There is no cost for this for any student. Food has been provided by 

staff donation and school budget. 

We are however raising money for Save the Children  as part of the Christmas jumper appeal 

DONATIONS CAN BE MADE TO SCHOOL WHICH WILL BE PASSED TO SAVE THE CHILDREN FUND 

The afternoon will be spent watching Christmas films and relaxing ! 

ALL STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND FROM 8.45am  

Thursday 14 December 

You should have meetings already planned with key workers to discuss progress this term and to 

make plans for next steps in learning. If your child is on roll at a High school it is possible that a 

representative from the High school will be at the meeting. This is to enable clear communication 

between the High school and KSSS and also to allow next steps to be planned. 

There are no formal lessons today and students should only attend with parents/carers for meeting. 

PM There is a dress rehearsal for the panto so actors need to be in school for 1pm 

Fri 15 December 

This is the last day of term for this academic year.  

All students should be in school for 8.45am 

The annual pantomime starts at 11am. We very much look forward to welcoming parents and carers 

to watch this year’s production. Staff and students have worked very hard in rehearsals and we look 

forward to seeing the result!!!! 

School closes to students for 2017 after the school pantomime; this will be at approximately midday. 

Year 11 students will have mock examinations during the first week back so we expect that there will 

be some revision over the holiday period for y11s 

 



Useful websites: 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/education 

https://www.mymaths.co.uk 

username : kettlebrook 

password : numeracy 

students have individual log ons which they need to have at home. 

Students should also make sure that they have resources at home for study- this can be discussed at 

the meetings on Thursday. 

 

School reopens on Wednesday 3 January 2018 at 8.45am 

 

I look forward to meeting you at events in school this week. 

On behalf of all the staff we wish you all a very happy, peaceful Christmas holiday and look forward 

to welcoming students back in 2018. 

 

Kind regards, 

Lynn Georgiou 

Interim Head of School 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/education
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/

